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Dulitha S Abeysekara W A Don (DTP)

From: Dulitha S Abeysekara W A Don (DTP)

Sent: Tuesday, 8 October 2024 2:32 PM

To: Peter Robertson

Cc: Saurabh Mathur (DTP)

Subject: Wattle Hill Creek - Bridge Design - Fill Info

Attachments: 847-pd-a-md-09-Default-000.pdf; 847-pd-a-md-09-PLAN 1.pdf

Good a�ernoon Peter, 

I hope you're doing well and enjoying the beau�ful spring weather during your bike rides. 

To revisit our last mee�ng about the Wa"le Hill Creek Bridge Replacement Project, I’ve submi"ed our dra� civil 

design plans for GHCMA's review ahead of the final approval. You had requested informa�on on the amount of fill 

being placed on the western side of the bridge.  

The DTP design team is now close to finalising the design, and they have provided the details. A"ached is a plan that 

highlights the addi�onal fill required for the exis�ng embankment. The es�mated fill volume is approximately 25 m³. 

It's assumed that the flood zone affects the upstream area and the le�-hand side ba"er only. 

Please note that most of the proposed roadworks will be si7ng above the exis�ng roadway and therefore matching 

into the top of exis�ng embankments. 

Moving forward, please let me know if you require any further information from our side to endorse the draft 

plans. Alternatively, if you’re satisfied with the current details, we are happy to proceed and submit the final 

plans for o�icial review and approval once they’re ready. 

Best regards,  
Dulitha Abeysekara 
Project Lead 
Regional Capital Delivery  
Department of Transport & Planning 
 
29 Jamieson Street WARRNAMBOOL 3280 
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I acknowledge the Traditional Aboriginal Owners of Country throughout Victoria and pay my respect to Elders past and present and 
to the ongoing living culture of Aboriginal people. 

From: Peter Robertson  

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 8:16 AM 

To: Dulitha S Abeysekara W A Don (DTP)  

Subject: RE: [SEC=OFFICIAL] Wattle Hill Creek - Bridge Design 

Between 2 and 3 on Monday should be okay Dulitha; catch you then. 

Thanks  

Peter Robertson 

Waterway Planning Manager | Waterways  
 | 79 French St, Hamilton 3300 | PO Box 502, Hamilton 3300 | www.ghcma.vic.gov.au 

I respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Victoria and pay respect to their Elders past, present and future. 
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OFFICIAL 

From: Peter Robertson   

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 4:49 PM 

To: Dulitha S Abeysekara W A Don (DTP)  

Subject: Flood advice - Wattle Hill Creek 

Hello Dr Don, 

Just checking what exactly you are after in your request; you are requesting a copy of the latest flood study? Or 

are you seeking the Portland Flood Model; if so this is a data request and it will cost you a lot more - 

https://www.ghcma.vic.gov.au/floodplain-management/flood-advice/ 

Hope you are well and the house coming up to. 

Thanks  

Peter Robertson 

Waterway Planning Manager | Waterways  
 | 79 French St, Hamilton 3300 | PO Box 502, Hamilton 3300 | www.ghcma.vic.gov.au 

I respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Victoria and pay respect to their Elders past, present and future. 
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